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INSTRUCTION
Academic Information
· Our Juniors took the ACT on March 11th and 12th.  Sophomores will take the test on March 18th and 19th.  Select Seniors will take it on March 20th.  
· We offered the KyOTE exam in February.  4 more students achieved transition readiness status.
· Vania Grayson-Vargas was awarded the Daughters of American Revolution scholarship.
· We know that we have a student who has been awarded a scholarship from the Campbell County Retired Teachers Association.  We do not know who the student is yet.
· Mr. Pelgen took our sophomores to the University of Kentucky for a campus tour.
· We welcomed 12 8th grade students from Southgate to BMHS for the day.  It was an open house opportunity for them to see all of the amazing opportunities that we offer.
· After school tutoring has begun for all students in all grade levels.  












Athletic Recognition
16 High School athletes competed in the 2025 KHSAA Class A State Indoor
Track and Field Championships in Louisville on Wednesday, March 5th. This is a
school record for the amount of qualifiers! The following athletes qualified for the meet.
Girls
Emily Goodwin - 55 meter dash, 55 meter hurdles, 4x400 relay
Camaiyah Franklin-Derkson - 400 meter dash, 55 meter hurdles, 4x400 meter relay
Paisley McGuire - 4x400 meter relay
Heloise Maquet - 4x400 meter relay
Gracie Riggs - 4x400 meter relay, Triple Jump
Estella Trabacca - 4x400 meter relay, High Jump
Jaylah Dowell - Triple Jump
Chloe Meyers - Shot Put
Boys
Nick Long - 800 meter run, 4x400 meter relay
Marcelo Herald - 55 meter hurdles, 4x400 meter relay, High Jump, Long Jump
Stephen Specht - 55 meter hurdles, 4x400 meter relay
Payton Kern - 4x400 meter relay, Triple Jump
Jonah Joseph - 4x400 meter relay
Alex Goodwin - 4x400 meter relay
Derrick Fortner - Shot Put
SBDM / COMMITTEES
· Our next SBDM Council meeting will take place on April 14th.
· Teachers
· Matt Elrod
· Bruce Tosolt
· Heather Foster
· Parents
· Tammy Seiter
· Lederick Wesley

CELEBRATIONS
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our Open House will be held on Thursday, March 20th.
· Our spring play performance Beetlejuice Jr. will run on March 14th and March 15th.
· Congratulations to Elizabeth Winkler (Math Teacher) and Eric Smith (Head Custodian) for being named our #TigerPRIDE March Staff Members of the Month.
· Congratulations to Robert Messer and Pyper Winburn for being named our #TigerPRIDE High School March Students of the Month.
· Congratulations to Silas Gibson and Ashley Smith for being named our #TigerPRIDE Middle School Students of the Month.
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